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To: City of Prince George 

Date: November 9th, 2023 

RE: Public Support of Teralta Hydrogen Solutions Inc. Hydrogen production project    
application for funding to BCMJF and IFIT programs. 

 

Hello, 

Teralta is formally requesting to seek the City of Prince George’s public support in its 
funding applications to BCMJF in the amount of $5M and IFIT in the amount of $10M  
for the construction of a hydrogen production facility to be located within the city 
borders. 

The project will entail the production of more than 10 tonnes per day of green 
hydrogen, with the intent of supplying industrial consumer(s) and offsetting the 
dependency on natural gas used during manufacturing processes.  

It is expected that the project will create 30-60 jobs during the construction phase 
lasting an estimated 14-18 months with creation of ongoing ancillary jobs supporting 
the long-term operation of the system over the course of Teralta’s 20+ year’s project 
life cycle. 

In addition to this, the environmental benefit provided to the City of PG, Province of 
BC, and Canada of emission reductions in the range of 720,000 tCO2e over the term 
of the project is aligned with 2030 and 2050 emissions reductions targets set forth 
by the govt’. of Canada. 

It is with great enthusiasm and hope that Teralta and the City of Prince George and 
all its diverse community members, can work collectively and supportively to bring 
this project to fruition in the near future. 

 

Andy Kling 

 

 

VP of Projects @ Teralta 

Andrew Kling 


